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Greetings Future Member, 
 
As you consider joining the CVCChorus for its 37th season of singing, we want to 
provide everything you need to know to inform you of your decision to join the 
CVCChorus. Participation in the CVCChorus consists of three areas: (1) Membership, 
(2) Music and (3) Performance Attire. 
 

(1) Membership: For every session, fall or spring, membership is $55.00 dollars. 
What does this membership cover? Being a completely self-supporting group, 
this membership off-sets the cost of use for the rehearsal venue, postage, 
printing, insurance, music, and guest musicians, while also compensating the 
director and accompanist with an honorarium. 
 

(2) Music: As part of the $55.00 dollar membership, a music packet is issued to each 
joining member for that upcoming season. Your membership covers the cost of 
that music. At the conclusion of the season, the music is collected and housed 
for safekeeping in the CVCChorus library. This is to ensure future use.  
 

(3) Performance Attire: First time members acquire their own performance attire. 
Men wear a black suit with white dress shirt, black socks with black shoes, and 
a black bowtie. Women wear a black dress, low heel shoes, and a pearl necklace. 
At the first rehearsal, a catalogue will be provided to assist you with acquiring 
your Performance Attire.  

 
Thank you for considering joining the CVCChorus. If you have questions, please reach 
out to us either through our Facebook page, or at www.zionhickory.org/cvcchorus. We 
look forward to seeing you for our 37th season.  
 
Barbara Sigmon, President 
Carolyn McDonald, Vice-President 
Jane Echerd, Secretary 
Laura West, Treasurer 
Elaine Vaughn, Librarian 
Spence Robertson, Director  

http://www.zionhickory.org/cvcchorus

